
 

 

  
 

  

 

                                 

 

Do you have something for the October edition of the Newsletter?   

If so, there is a new box located on the bookcase by the church office door.  

Simply place your announcement in the file folder labeled   

Bulletin/Newsletter Announcements. 

8pm on Tuesday, September 21st. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 Newsletter 

St John’s Lutheran Church 

                                      1165 County Road D 

 Almond, WI 54909 

715-366-2480  

http://www.stjohnsalmond.com 

 
In Service to our Lord 

 

 Elder:                              Al Pagel 

 Communion set-up:    Pat Hutkowski 

 Greeters:                       Pat Hutkowski 

 Ushers:                         Pat Hutkowski 

“As each has received a gift, 

      use it to serve one another,  

            as good stewards 

                     of God's varied grace.” 

                            1Peter 4:10 

                            
 

Altar Flowers 
If you have flowers to donate or wish to 

purchase flowers for the Altar, please notify 

Cathleen Clark by phone (715-366-4452), e-

mail (cathlene@uniontel.net) or drop in the 

church mailbox located in the office. 

 
                        

Service time for September 

26th will be at 8:30 am to accommodate 

Pastor Weden’s schedule as he will be 

serving Holy Communion on this Sunday. 

Your Contributions 

 
"Thank you for your continued support of St. John's during the 

unprecedented times of the past year.  Your contributions are 

extremely important as our church continues to have bills to pay and 

facilities to keep.  Continue to pray for our congregation as we work 

to safely return to normalcy and call a pastor.  This would be 

impossible without your continued support.  If you wish to mail a 

contribution, please note that our new address is 1165 Co Rd D, 

Almond, WI as we no longer have a PO Box.  Thank you!  

God Bless." 

Donations Needed 

Items needed! Joseph's Hope Pantry needs toiletries for men and 

women. Toiletries may be placed in the food box in the narthex and 

will be taken to the Plainfield site as the box becomes full. Joseph's 

Hope serves many needy families in the 

Almond/Plainfield/Hancock/Bancroft area. 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission 

        To celebrate the Gospel in Word and Sacrament which  

           challenges us to cultivate ourselves and our  

                           community for Christ. 

     



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(If your Birthday or Anniversary is not listed or is printed wrong please let us know. Put a note in the folder 

labeled, “Bulletin/Newsletter Announcements” outside the Church office.)  

                       
 

September Birthdays 
    
   1 Autumn Schulke      19 Brandon Warzynski      
  3 Marcey Lehman              20 Pam Meddaugh 
    4 Arthur Pagel  22 Diane Fabich 
   4 Carmen Pagel         25 Hannah Johnson 
  4 Jim Warzynski            26 Ashley Daniels   
  5 Hailey Anderson           26 Greg Otto          
   6 Ronald Beggs           27 Jami Schmidt                                                                        
  7 Kathryn Sanderfoot 28 Erin Martinson                     

10 Samara Hennes   29 Raegen Omernik            
             11 Jason Hennes   
             12 Micheal Feltz 
             15 Reed Warner 
             17 AJ Ellie 
  

  

  

 

      

 

September 
  

[_] 1 Matthew 5:1-20 
[_] 2 Matthew 5:21-37 
[_] 3 Matthew 7:1-14 
[_] 4 Matthew 7:15-29 
[_] 5 Matthew 13:1-23 
[_] 6 Matthew 13:24-53 
[_] 7 Matthew 25:1-13 
[_] 8 Proverbs 4:1-27 
[_] 9 Proverbs 8:1-36 
[_] 10 Ecclesiastes 11:1-10 
[_] 11 Ecclesiastes 12:1-14 
[_] 12 Job 28:1-28 
[_] 13 Job 36:1-33 
[_] 14 1 Corinthians 1:18-31 
[_] 15 1 Corinthians 2:1-16 
[_] 16 2 Samuel 14:1-24 
[_] 17 2 Chronicles 1:1-17 
[_] 18 Psalm 1 
[_] 19 Psalm 119:1-24 
[_] 20 Psalm 119:25-48 
[_] 21 Psalm 119:49-72 
[_] 22 Psalm 119:73-96 
[_] 23 Psalm 119:97-120 
[_] 24 Psalm 119:121-144 
[_] 25 Psalm 119:145-176 
[_] 26 Jeremiah 17:1-13 
[_] 27 James 1:1-27 
[_] 28 James 2:1-26 
[_] 29 James 3:1-18 
[_] 30 Psalm 139 
 

                          

 

September Anniversaries 
    
  12 Anthony  &Theresa Warzynski (34) 18  Dennis & Barbara Footit (39) 

  14    Wesley & Heather Schulke (8)   20 Jeremy & Robin Potts (18) 

  15  Chris & Amanda Roeske(3)   28 Ethan & Kayla Warzynski (8) 

  16 Kevin & Susan Lemke (43)            

  17 Dale & Pam Meddaugh (33) 

   
   

  

  



It’s “cool” to worship at St. John’s this summer. Come join us for 10:00 AM Sunday service. The air 

conditioning is on! Listen to God’s word and stay for fellowship afterward. Bring a friend, all are welcome.  

Ladies' Aid/LWML Tidbits: God be praised and a very big thank you to all the hard workers for the 

successful Tater Toot Bake Sale. With all hands on deck the sale cleared $2243 which will be given in support 

of several missions and charities. Additionally, the LWML offering "mite box" received $50. 

At this time the idea to have a fund raiser for the parsonage was tabled until needs could be assessed. 

Our prayers go out for Becky H, NWD LWML president, and her husband Todd. Becky is now on palliative 

care and will be going Home soon. 

Save the date for the Fall LWML Rally which will be October 21 at 8:30 am at Trinity Port Edwards. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

You’ve Made the Right Choice! 
Thrivent Financial is a not-for-profit corporation 

that does not pay federal taxes. Because of this they 

give back to the community what they would have 

had to pay in taxes; one way this is accomplished is 

through Choice Dollars. If you are a Thrivent 

member and pay premiums for their products, you 

most likely have Choice Dollars to direct to any 

charitable organization listed on their website, 

including St. John’s.  

What’s on the Back Table in the Fellowship 

Hall? “The Post” ADRC Aging and Disability 

Resource Center newsletter. This bi-monthly 

publication supports seniors, adults with disabilities, 

and their families and caregivers for easy access to 

services in Portage County. Each issue is full of 

helpful information for everyone including: 

community resources, nutrition services, caregiver 

support, transportation, senior center, volunteer 

resources and many other services. Pick up your 

copy today.  

 

 

 

 “And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and requests. With this in mind, be alert 

and always keep on praying for all the Lord’s people.”  Ephesians 6:18     

   Heavenly Father, we come to you in praise and prayer for courage, grace, faith and healing within your 

will for: 

Amy Shaw, 

Lisa, 

Karen Ulrich, 

Becky & Todd H., 

Tom, 

Harland Newby, 

Kathy Schulist, 

Brian Bertotto, 

Al Pagel, 

Mae Bertotto, 

Carol Fenske, 

Allan Erdman, 

Family of Jana Jo Pribbeno 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Confirmation Notice:  After service on Sunday, September 12, there will be a kickoff/informational exchange 

meeting regarding this year’s confirmation class.   We would ask all interested parents and students in the 7th or 

8th school grade to attend.  

 

Lynne Johnson has agreed to lead the class while we operate without a Pastor.    

 

We are looking to start the classes near the end of September and we want as many children as possible to 

partake.   

 

During the September 12 meeting, we will try to ascertain many things like the number of students that will be 

attending, the class materials they may possess already (please bring those materials your child may have 

already received), class schedule, attendance, and a lot more.   

 

Finally, if you or your child is not able to attend the September 12 after service meeting, that’s OK, feel free to 

connect with any of the Elders or Lynne and the same information can be exchanged. 

 
Cemetery cleanup:  Please remove any flowers or other objects from graves by October 17th.  Fall and winter 

arrangements may be placed after November 1st.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

Please remember our shut-ins throughout the year 
with a card, note of cheer, or prayers. 

                                
 

Scott Boelter                1180 Co. Road D                           Verna Yonke            3450 Bridlewood Dr                                                                                                
                                  Apt # 5                                                                              Whispering Pines - #108 
                                          Almond, WI 54909                                                                Plover, WI    54467                                                                                                                                 
                                             

Bonnie Wellens        1627 Oak Street                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                          Almond, WI  54909 
Harland Newby             3380 Bridlewood Drive                                              
                                          Whispering Pines                          Carl Newby                c/o Wisconsin Veterans Home                                                                                           
                                           Room # 10                                                                           Ainsworth Hall AH 1st Floor                                                                                  
                                           Plover, WI  54467                                                             800 Mitchell Avenue                                                        
                                                                                                                                       King, WI  5495 
 
Mae Bertotto          Bethany Nursing Home  Allan Erdman        9576 Cty Rd P 

              1226 Berlin Street, Rm 218     Plainfield, WI  54966 

                                                 Waupaca, WI 54981 

 
 

For Prayer Requests:  If you have a request for the prayer chain team please e-mail Cathlene Clark or call her 

cell phone. She may be reached at 715-630-0312  or  cathlene@uniontel.net . 
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Sunday         Monday              Tuesday           Wednesday       Thursday     Friday                        Saturday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 1 2 3 4 

5 

Divine 

Worship  

10:00am 

 

Fellowship 

following 

Service 

 

6 

Labor Day 
 

7 8 

 

9 10 

 

11 

12 

Divine 

Worship  

Communion 

10:00am 

 

Fellowship & 

Confirmation 

Parents 

Meeting After 

Service 

 

13 

 

14 
 

15 

 

16 
Ladies Aid 

7pm 

17 18 

19 

Divine 

Worship 

10:00am 

 

Fellowship 

following 

Service 

 

20 

 

21 

Special 

Voters/Council 

Meeting 7pm 

 

Quilting 9am 

 

22 
 

23 

 
24 

 

25 

 

26 

Divine 

Worship 

Communion  

8:30am  

 

Fellowship 

following 

Service 

 

27 28 

Quilting 9am 

29 30   



St. John’s Lutheran Church 

1165 Cty Rd D 

Almond WI, 54909 

 

Return Service Requested 

 


